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November 20, 2001

To Whom It May Concern:

I have known Michael Garb, in a professional capacity, for about five years. He has
functioned at this synagogue as a Cantor on the High Holidays and has led Shabbat
services on occasion throughout the year. He is a dependable, professional, and caring
person.

On the High Holidays, he has read Torah using the special trop for those days. He has
led the Children’s services, engaging children and parents alike with his lively melodies.
And he has led Kol Nidre and mincha/ma’ariv services with dignity and a lyrical
davening.

During the course of the year, Michael was always willing to step in on little notice if our
Cantor was unable to attend services. He has led services when Bar/Bat Mitzvahs were
celebrated, to much appreciation. At times, he has read Torah, chanted Haftarah and
led z’mirot following a Shabbat meal. i

Michael brings a high degree of spirituality to his prayers and brings the congregation
into the singing. He is an easy person to work with. I highly recommend him to you.

B’Shalom,
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